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Contact: Mrs. Cahill 
mcahill@neshaminy.org 
 
 

F-3   Cahill Superstars 
           Newsletter 

Language Arts 
In reading, we are working on 

making prediction, asking 

questions (answering our 

questions), and solving unknown 

words as we read. We also 

continue to work on expanding 

our vocabulary and grammar 

daily. In grammar this week we 

are focusing on finding the 

subject and predicate within a 

sentence.   In writing, we 

completed some fun snowman 

writing! We also began writing a 

“how-to” piece. We are working 

on hooking the reader and 

creating a strong introduction. 

Our goal is to inform others on 

how to do something, but to 

make it entertaining! 😊. 

SCIENCE 

We are completing our final 

project through Defined STEM. 

The children are acting as 

nature park rangers and must 

help 3rd grade visitors 

understand what adaptations 

are! Some children are making 

posters, matching games, or 

multi-media presentations. 

Please be on the lookout on 

SeeSaw for a reading of their 

final project! 

 

Math 
This week we began 

working on multiplication 

word problems. We 

continue to practice using 

different strategies to 

solve multiplication 

problems. Next week we 

will begin working on 

division. We will continue 

to practice both 

multiplication and division 

strategies. Please continue 

to log onto IXL and 

prodigy at home to 

practice multiplication and 

math facts. If you need 

help logging on please let 

me know! 
      

 

Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

Friendly Reminder: Please 

continue to reinforce 

homework with your child. 

Getting into a homework 

routine is SO IMPORTANT. 

Please sign your child’s 

reading log nightly and 

encourage them to be 

accountable for their 

homework  Thank you for 

your support! 

Important Dates 

Mon. January 20, 2020- School 

is closed in honor of MLK 

jr.Day 

Tues January 21- Dr. 

Dahlsgaard- Free seminar at 

6:30 Maple Point (childhood 

anxiety and reducing stress) 
 

Wish List 
We are in need of some extra 

classroom supplies. If you 

can, please consider donating 

the following to our class  

Thank you so very much! <3 

Glue  

Glue Sticks 

Crayons 

Colored Pencils 

No2 Pencils 

 


